APRIL 2024

Website: briarwoodsc.org

Faceboole: Briarwood Community Group

Nominations for the new board members will be
taking place in the fall of 2024. Please
remember in order to be nominated or hold a
board position you must be in good standing on
annual dues and/or fines owed. Start thinking
now if This is something you may want o
consider and what you can do for your
subdivision. This will aiso mean committees will
also need to he filled.
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email: briarwoodcivicassociation202 1(@gmail.com
board email: beaboardsec.2024(@gmail.com

Welcome to all new residents of Briarwood!

We are happy To have you join our family and
glad you are calling us homel!

Just a reminder since we are enjoying the
beautiful spring weather with our furbabies to
please carry supplies to clean up after your
pet. Kids are out playing, more are out on
waiks....and NOBODY likes having to come home
and scrap poop off the bottom of their shoes!
LOL Be kind and considerate and do what is
right. The park is an exiremely big concern
for this as many residents use this as a "dog
park” and Teel they don't need To worry about
cleaning up. On the contrary....our children
play here and events are done herel So again,
please clean up after your pooch.
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Summerville Farmers Market geis started
back up for 2024 April 6™, from 8-1. Thisisa
weekly event every Saturday thru November.
Support small business and shop local for great
goodies, produce, crafts and morel

Woods Ace Hardware Bolis and Brew
Beer Garden

Check out their Facebook page for events for
the entire family!

Myrtle Dean has nominated her neighbors, Rob
and Ginnie Santemeyer. Myrtle shares that
they are always There in times of need to lend a
helping hand. Sending flowers for birthday,
Christmas or NO occasion at all. She loves them
dearly and is so very grateful To have them as

neighbors and friends.
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Brenda Morrow has nominated her neighbor Lisa
Saulet sharing that Lisa is so very friendly and
kind. At Christmas Lisa and her dog Cocoa pulled
a decorated wagon through the block delivering
wonderful treats and greefings and faking the
time to make a short visit at each home along
her route. All while brightening their day with
a special treat.
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Robert Weiss 516-644-3520
Vice President

Clay Rogers 843-478-0891

Sacretary 310-613-471S
Angela Woodruff

843-513-4877

Treva Ruark

MaryAnn Weiss 516-457-7059
Mewsletter/Front Entrance board

Dori Loveli 843-460-7521

Dorl:hes%er ReaIVEs’tate 843-563-5005

All suggestions submitted for possible change
were received and are being discussed.
These suggestions will be included fo be
voted on once all the details/specifications
are complete. You can review the March
minutes on the Briarwood website.

These items, by popular demand will be
included:

Change in above ground pools specifications
Parking of Commercial Vehicles

Ownership of chickens



